Update on
the Victory
Fund

Last month we
shared our 2022 year
end strategic
objectives for Africa
and launched our
strategy to meet
those goals.

So far we have
received a total of
$60,147.20 donations
and commitments
towards the Victory
Fund! That is 14.49%
of our $415K goal. We
praise the Lord for His
provision in this so far,
and we continue to
pray trusting that He
will continue to
provide and lead us in
Kingdom victory.
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The Global Family of God

Africans, Americans, Dutch, South Koreans...I have seen all of these and more
working together as a team and global family over the past several years IN
AFRICA for the Kingdom of God. What a happy camaraderie! We are all citizens
of a heavenly Kingdom, and we share a biblical culture which unites us on a
higher plane. | was recently researching ways that Africans would bury or
dispose of their dead, and it ranged from leaving the dead by trees for the
hyenas to eat in old cultures, to being buried in modern cement tombs on the
family homestead farm. | was telling the Africans about how we use graveyards
with headstones or crosses in America. So many different customs. But we all
only have one life to live for Christ. Let's make it count folks. Many industries,
including non-profits, have pulled back during the last six months because of
the economy, but we are hitting the gas pedal. There are seminary campuses in
Rwanda and Tanzania to be built, and they won't build themselves! Godly
ministers serving people up the Word of God so that disciples are made is our
aim. | want to thank each one of you for joining the team and being part of
something eternal for the glory of God. May the people of God from every
tongue, tribe, and nation not wait until heaven to praise God together! | am
grateful to God for all of you.

Happy Thanksgiving to you all,

Gy

Doug McNutt
President, TCWM
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November 2022 Newsletter

Dear Partner in Ministry,

What will happen if The Victory Fund is successful and a network of theologically sound training centers
expands throughout Central Africa? Here is a glimpse of what's to come...
e TBI branches will continue to be planted across Central Africa.
» Biblical theology will replace incorrect beliefs, bringing a true understanding of grace and
discipleship to those who have heard the Gospel.
e A new generation of evangelical pastors and Christian leaders will be equipped to teach, preach,
counsel, and oversee congregations.
e Hundreds of Gospel-centered churches will be planted by indigenous leaders who can reach
places foreign missionaries cannot go.
e Tens of thousands of people - some in tribes, some Muslim - will hear the Gospel, fostering a new
relationship with Christ.
e TBI graduates will follow a call as missionaries, not just in Africa, but around the world; unreached
people groups will be reached.
Already, great work is underway in several countries. We are busy planning accredited programs and
upgrading our training of pastors and Christian workers. This kind of growth can happen all across
Central Africa... but it cannot happen without your partnership to support the men and women
growing Christ’s church in Africa with a sound theological foundation.

Will you invest in our Victory Fund, so that we can continue
growing Trinity Biblical Institute as a network of institutes

served by well-trained faculty and welcoming facilities Note: Starting November Ist,
across Central Africa? We are grateful for your partnership 2022, TCWM began sending
as we seek to lift up Christ among the nations, so that His receipts via email rather than
disciples worship Him with awe and joy. physical receipts in the mail. If
you would like to update or
Thank you again for your partnership in the Gospel, provide us with your email,

40 o ~ please email us at
};ﬁw C’\/ (A ub/zap\ info@trinitycwm.com

Pete Anderson
Vice President, TCWM
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